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Region III, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Sir/Madam,

In accordance with 10 CFR Part 31.5, James River Corporation hereby
notifies your office of the receipt of two nuclear measuring
devices. One device is a Model U-7 gage and the other is a Model
0-7 gage; both gages were distributed by ABB Process Automation in
Columbus, Ohio under their Specific License number 34-00255-03.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not
hesitate to contact me at (616) 383-5119.

Very truly yours,

Annette Gassner
Radiation Safety Officer
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